
VISITING
INFORMATION

Visiting restrictions continue at Naas General Hospital,
visiting can be arranged in advance with the Ward
Manager or the Senior Nurse in Charge.  

The aim of current visiting restrictions is to prevent
the spread of infection, this may result in family and
friends not being able to see their loved ones during
their hospital stay. Due to staff prioritising patient
care it is not possible for staff to take phone calls
from multiple family members throughout the day.

We encourage families and friends to keep in touch with their
loved ones by the patient’s own phone. For patients who lack the
ability to use their mobile phone, we will endeavour to phone the
patient's "Primary Contact" regularly.

Or through the ‘Sending Love’ link available on the
hospital website:

www.naashospital.ie   feedback.naas@hse.ie

One family member be nominated as the
‘Primary Contact’ for their loved one on
admission 

The Primary Contact can contact the ward
between the hours of 3 - 5 pm daily

The hospital asks that: 
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